


On behalf of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your willingness to serve.  Your 
participation on the Committee is a vital component in its success, and the Board wishes to express their 
appreciation.  If at any time during your term you find that you are unable to attend the scheduled meetings or 
complete the duration of the term, please contact your Committee’s secretary. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Margarita Hernandez   
Board of Supervisors Clerk 

 
Enclosures: Oath of Office 
 




